
From: Calvin Gray
To: Clerks Dept Email
Subject: DVP01301 [EXTERNAL]
Date: April 25, 2023 10:04:28 AM

I have received a notice about a development variance permit. I have no issues with these requests.
 
202- 45745 Princess ave, Chilliwack
 
Thank you,
 
Calvin Gray – Vice President of Construction
 

 
Website: www.houstonlandscapes.ca
Facebook: www.facebook.com/houstonlandscapes
 
 
260 Riverside Drive, North Vancouver, V7H 2M2
 

Please consider the environment before printing this document.
 
PS: Check out our new website! www.houstonlandscapes.ca
 


